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THE JANET ALEXANDER MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

2 PM | FRIDAY 21 JULY 2023
NEW ALBANY LINKS




Golf Check-In and Cart Assignments 1:00 pm

Putting Green Opens (weather permitting) 1:00 pm

Box Lunches will be provided

4-person Scramble  |  Shotgun Start 2:00 pm

There will be a Silent Auction

Dinner and Ceremony to follow

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES



DRS. MICHAEL FLEITZ & JOSHUA BULLOCK, DDS. 
614-939-4800 | DRFLEITZ.COM

SWAG BAG DONATIONS—ITEMS—100 OF EA. OR CASH




 

THE DAY'S SCHEDULE

$150 per golfer 
$550 per foursome 

*if registered by July 1st

1487 Brewery 
at Registration 

and on the 14th green

Golf Carts  $250 
 

Beverage Cart $250



Hole Sponsors  $150 
 

Closest to the Pin  $125 
 

Longest Drive   $125 
 

Lunch  $250 





DENTISTS WHO CARE
Drs. Michael Fleitz, and Joshua Bullock strive to treat our
patients in a comfortable atmosphere, using the latest
technologies. We treat each patient and their needs as if they
were family. The greatest compliment we can receive is your
confidence in referring your friends and family to our office.

Years of dedication and philanthropic service to the Gahanna,
New Albany, and Columbus, OH communities is not only
reflected in our dental practice, but also in our passion for
helping others.  We welcome your support of The 12th annual
Janet Alexander Memorial Tournament and together with Dr.
Tilson who retired this year,  we look forward to seeing you on
the 21st of July at New Albany Links!

Janet first found out about Helping Hands in the Garden during one of her
treatments at the James. After her initial call with Elaine, she walked
around the house for days saying “I feel like I have won the lottery!’ She
told everyone she knew about HHG and what wonderful work they were
doing. She would be thrilled that her name is associated with an event to
make people more aware of such a great organization, by the co-workers
she loved.

Janet loved the beach, whether it was walking, reading or just relaxing.
After moving to Ohio in 95’ she made her annual summer pilgrimages out
to Cape Cod to see her family. There were years we were concerned if she
would ever return home but she always did with a big smile on her face!

The Alexander Family
 

Janet
1958-2009

DRS. MICHAEL FLEITZ & JOSHUA BULLOCK, DDS. 
614-939-4800 | DRFLEITZ.COM

https://www.drfleitz.com/meet-dr-fleitz
https://www.drfleitz.com/meet-dr-bullock


DRS. MICHAEL FLEITZ & JOSHUA BULLOCK, DDS. 
614-939-4800 | DRFLEITZ.COM

Through your generous support and contributions to The Janet Alexander
Memorial Golf Tournament,  we have raised over $100,000 since we began.

THE BENEFICIARIES

GREEN THUMBS, WARM HEARTS

Helping Hands in the Garden  is a volunteer organization
consisting of people who love to play in the 'dirt'. Our focus
is providing a way to 'pay it forward' to those battling
cancer. Many of our volunteers have battled cancer or
know someone dear who has. Founded with the intent to
aid cancer patients during their treatment, when the
comfort of a living environment will complement their
medical treatment and recovery.  Removing the stress of
worrying about how a beloved garden will be cared for
during a difficult treatment course also buoys spirits and
aids recovery.  Elaine Euwer, Executive Director

Helping Hands in the Garden was a favorite of Janet's
and has been a beneficiary since  2011.

EMPOWERED TO SUCCEED

Nuhop was founded in 1974 as a highly unique residential
summer camp, exclusively for children with special needs. 
 Our campers are often defined as neurodiverse and include
children diagnosed with learning disabilities, attention
deficit-hyperactivity disorder, autism spectrum disorders and
behavioral nuances. The stated mission of Nuhop is to
“Provide a safe, nurturing, dynamic learning environment
where people are empowered to succeed.” In fact, the name
‘Nuhop’ was coined to resemble the way a child with a
learning disability would spell ‘New Hope’. Nuhop also offers
Team-Building and Corporate Development Programs. 
 Trevor Dunlap, Executive Director 




Nuhop is The Janet's newest beneficiary.

 hhinthegarden.org



nuhop.org
trevor@nuhop.org

330.465.8105  

https://www.drfleitz.com/meet-dr-fleitz
https://www.drfleitz.com/meet-dr-fleitz
https://www.drfleitz.com/meet-dr-fleitz


REGISTRATION
THE JANET ALEXANDER MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT | 21 JULY  2023  | NEW ALBANY LINKS

GOLF REGISTRATION

DIRECT ALL INQUIRIES TO THE OFFICE AT 614-939-4800 | THANK YOU!

DONATION to Helping Hands in the Garden (any amount)

BENEFICIARIES HELPING HANDS IN THE GARDEN AND NUHOP

Are you interested in volunteering for the event?  Let us know!

Individual $150
Foursome $600 ($550 if by July 1)  - Please list player names and email addresses below

SPONSORSHIPS
Golf Carts $250
Beverage Cart $250
Hole Sponsor $150 ea.
Closest to the Pin $125
Longest Drive $125
Lunch $250
Swag Bag Donation 

If you are interested in donating a silent auction or raffle item, please call the office!  

DONATION to NUHOP (any amount)

Fax this form to the office at 614-939-5945 Email this form to info@drfleitz.com

Mail this form to 426 Beecher Road, Columbus 43230

NAME
CARD NUMBER EXP.

ADDRESS

PAYMENT

SECURITY NUMBERZIP CODE

SIGN SHOULD READ:

TOTAL AMOUNT TO BE CHARGED

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO NUHOP


